J NEWSLETTER

& DISTRICTS
GYMNASTICS CLUB

TERM 1: 27™ JAN - 29™ MAR

Calling for Architects and

Draftsmen
Are you or do you know an
Architect or Draftsman?

We need help todo a
representation of a possible
building for visual effect.

If you can help, please see
Janice or Leigh

Enrolments open
Performance Acro

Some heroes wear capes mine

wears a Leotard!

Contact Us

Phone: 0414 882 629
Email: goodnagym@gmail.com

Facebook: Goodnagymnastics
Website: Goodnagym.com

Welcome back for Term 1!

Term 1 Fees are due!

We need your help to find a home!

We are trying to get a piece of community land
for a building. This will take some time.

You can help by writing to or speaking to your
local, state or federal member.

There is a great need for a regional gymnastics’
facility in the areas of Goodna, Springfield,
Augustine Heights, Redbank Plains

Enrolments are open for Performance Acro
Teams for 2025!

Commitment is for the year to get teams together.
Enquire now.

We have plenty of Leotards and Unitards.

Please see Janice or Leigh.

Q) iSponsor

Help us for FREE!
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